CONGREGATION BETH AARON ANNOUNCEMENTS

Parshat Acharei Mot-Kedoshim

May 5-6, 2017

10 lyar 5777

SHABBAT TIMES

Friday, May 5
Plag Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 6:15 p.m.
Earliest Candles: 6:29 p.m.

Early Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 7:00 p.m.

Latest Candles: 7:38 p.m.
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 7:40 p.m.

Shabbat, May 6
Hashkama Minyan: 7:30 a.m.
Nach Shiur: 8:20 a.m.
Main Minyan: 8:45 a.m.
Youth Minyan: 9:15 a.m.
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:20 a.m.
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m.
Daf Yomi: 6:20 p.m.
Women'’s Learning: 6:20 p.m., at the
Toporovsky home, 200 Cherry Lane,
Megillat Ruth, led by Rivka Herzfeld
Meir Hirsch’s shiur: 6:30 p.m.
Mincha: 7:30 p.m., followed by Rabbi
Rothwachs’ shiur on the recitation of Kel
Malehs at Shabbat Mincha

Maariv: 8:38 p.m.

Havdalah: 8:47 p.m.

Earliest Candles on Friday, May 12:
6:34 p.m.

Latest Candles on Friday, May 12:
7:45 p.m.

MAY
calendar

THIS WEEK'’S PARSHA QUESTIONS
Printed copies are available in the lobby.

On Shabbat,
the shul elevator will operate
in Shabbat mode as follows:
Friday:
7:15-8:45 p.m.
Shabbat:
8:15a.m.-12:30 p.m.; 1:30-2:30 p.m.;
6:00-8:45 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up? Call the Eruv Hotline
before Shabbat: 201-530-0222

Contact Beth Aaron at
office@bethaaron.org

NORPAC: Late registration through Sunday, May 6 .
Advocate with Congress on May 17 in DC and stand tall for Israel!
Students $125, Adults $175; sponsorships available.
For more information, go to www.norpac.net or speak to Mollie Fisch or Allen Friedman.

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Lamdeinu.
For information on their schedule of classes, go to lamdeinu.org.
Study in depth; be inspired!

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 7
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri
7 8 9 10 11 12
Earliest Tallit 4:48 4:47 4:45 4:44 4:43 4:42
Shacharit 6:30 MS 5:40 SH 5:55SH 5:55SH 5:40 SH 5:55 SH
7:15 MS 6:20BM | 6:30 BM 6:30 BM 6:20 BM 6:30 BM
8:00 MS 7:10BM | 7:15BM 7:15 BM 7:10 BM 7:15 BM
8:45 MS 8:00BM | 8:00BM | 8:00 BM 8:00 BM 8:00 BM
Mincha 1:45 BM
Mincha/ 7:45 MS 7:45 BM | 7:45BM 7:45 BM 7:45 BM 6:20 BM
Maariv 7:00 MS
7:50 BM
Maariv 9:30 BM 9:30 BM | 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM

KEY: MS = Main Shul BM = Beit Midrash SH = Social Hall
MAZAL TOVTO

¢ Razel & Yosef Adler, on the birth of a great-grandson, born to their grandchildren Sara & Nechemia
Margolis of Lakewood. Mazal Tov also to Sara’s parents, Keri & Rabbi Aryeh Adler.

e Laurie & Ira Bauman, on the Bar Mitzvah of their grandson Moshe Genauer, son of Aliza & Ezra
Genauer of Seattle.

¢ Joyce & Ira Buckman, on the birth of a granddaughter, born to their children Liat & Akiva Buckman
in Israel.

® Meira Goldberg, on being named as the Undergraduate Class of 2017 Valedictorian at Lander College
for Women (Touro). Mazal Tov also to her father, Morton Goldberg.

¢ Valerie Kahn and Pearl Markovic, on being honored at the Rosenbaum Yeshiva of North Jersey’s
Rabbi Shmuel and Barbara Goldstein Scholarship Reception this Sunday, May 7.

* Morris Zimmerman, on the engagement, in Israel, of his grandson Lieutenant Yosef Zimmerman to
Tal Mulai of Ramat Gan. Mazal Tov also to Yosef’s parents, Dr. Deena & Rabbi Samuel Zimmerman of
Nof Ayalon, and Tal’s parents, Cochava & Ahron Mulai.

PARNAS HAYOM

Last week’s sponsors were:
e 7 lyar: Sharon & Jeffrey Rosen, commemorating the yahrtzeit of Sharon’s father, Herbert Knobel,
Chaim Tzvi ben Aharon

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah
shelaima, or in honor of a simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s dedications are
prominently displayed in the shul lobby and sent out to the membership via email. For more
information, or to sign up, please go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

This week’s Kiddush following the Main Minyan is sponsored by:

L’Chaim Sponsors:

e Sariva & Jeff Sklar, commemorating the 16th yahrtzeit of Sariva’s father, Rabbi Yoel Kreindler,
ha-Rav Yoel ben Yehoshua.

If you are celebrating a simcha, commemorating a yahrtzeit, or simply want to say “thank you,”
consider sponsoring an upcoming Kiddush. To become a sponsor, go to www.bethaaron.org/kiddush.
For questions, contact Ari Gononsky at kiddush@bethaaron.org.
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SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

This Sunday, May 7, all are invited to a shul hike, led by experienced
hiker Daniel Chazin, on the Vista Loop Trail at the Ramapo Valley
County Reservation in Mahwah. We will meet at 11:00 a.m. at the
Trail Conference Headquarters, 600 Ramapo Valley Road, Mahwah.
The hike should last about 2.5 hours and is rated moderate. For a
description, go to www.nynjtc.org/hike/vista-loop-trail. RSVP to
Daniel Chazin, dchazin@aol.com, 201-835-5338.

On Shabbat, May 12-13, Rabbi Sam Frankel will be the Scholar-in-
Residence. On Friday, May 12, at 9:15 p.m., at the shul, he will speak
on “How to Activate Your Free Will.” Key concepts presented in this
talk will be used in the subsequent two lectures. On Shabbat, May
13, at 6:40 p.m., his topic will be “Enjoying Every Bite -- A Mindful
Approach to Healthy Eating Habits and Achieving Your Weight
Goals,” and between Mincha and Maariv, he will address
“Mindfulness and Judaism.” Sponsorships of all types are welcome.
Monies collected will be donated to the Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund.
Thank you to our sponsors, Esther & Myron Chaitovsky, in memory
of Shmuel Binyamin ben Shlomo ve-Sara; Ellen & George Friedman,
in honor of Rabbi Sam; Roz & Ira Friedman; and Heather & Isaac
Hagler. To add your name to the list of sponsors, click here.

On Shabbat, May 20, Rabbi Dovid Bashevkin, Director of Education
for NCSY, will be the Scholar-in-Residence. On Shabbat morning,
following the Main Minyan, he will speak on “The Hassidic
Revolution Against the Grand Hassidic Rebbe: The Story and
Relevance of Polish Hassidut.” On Shabbat afternoon at 6:45 p.m.,
his topic will be “Right vs. Left: A Jewish Approach to Our Economic
and Political Cycles,” and, following the 7:45 p.m. Mincha, he will
address “Rabbi’s Son Syndrome: Why Religion Makes Some Leave
Religion.” Sponsorships of all types are welcome. To sponsor this
program, click here.

Congregation Beth Aaron’s annual Siyum Mishnayot will take place
this year at a seudah shlishit on Shabbat Parshat Beha’alotecha, June
10. All learning should be completed by that date. Next year’s Siyum
Mishnayot will be held on June 9, 2018. Sign up and choose your
favorite masechta to learn by yourself, with a chavruta or your
spouse and/or child(ren). Just go to http://tinyurl.com/kvhdlist. Once
again, all learning is being generously sponsored by Dr. Barry
Weissman, in memory of his beloved parents, Pearl and Morris
Weissman. For any questions, please contact Alden Leifer,
aldenleifer@gmail.com, 201-907-0309.

The Sisterhood Book Club will meet on Shabbat, June 10, at 5:00
p.m., to discuss And After the Fire, by Lauren Belfer. For more
information, contact Diane Fogel, digofel@aol.com.

The annual Graduation Kiddush honoring the Class of 2017 will take
place on June 17, Parshat Shlach. Honor your graduate (from birth to
doctoral level and everything inbetween) with a $72 (per graduate)
sponsorship. Sponsorships for the Graduation Kiddush can be made
at www.bethaaron.org/gkiddush. In order to guarantee that your
sponsorship/graduate is listed on the poster, all dedications must be
received by Sunday, June 11. In addition, June 17 also will be a
Multi-Sponsored Kiddush, and standard sponsorships (for yahrtzeits,
smachot, etc...) at multiple levels (5100, $150, and $200) are
available. Become a sponsor at www.bethaaron.org/kiddush. For
questions, please email kiddush@bethaaron.org.

Until L'ag ba-Omer, the Eretz HaChaim Cemetery in Israel is once
again offering Beth Aaron members a discount of $400 per kever
(kever to be paid in full, but members will get a $400 credit to their
membership dues in the year the kever is purchased). For detailed
information, please contact Josh Klavan, jklavan@gmail.com,

917-593-9290, or the Eretz HaChaim representative, Avi Koenig,
avi@eretzhachaim.org, 718-437-2200, ext. 104.

Help write a Global Unity Sefer Torah celebrating the 50th
anniversary of a reunited Jerusalem through simple acts of kindness.
See 1-minute video and join other members of Beth Aaron by
inscribing letters at no cost by clicking here. A digital file of all
names and deeds will remain permanently with the Torah, which
will be dedicated in Jerusalem on May 28, the week of Yom
Yerushalayim. The Torah is being donated to ZAKA in Jerusalem, an
emergency response and recovery organization that helps set up
houses of mourning whenever the unfortunate need arises.

Need a little chizuk to strengthen your learning at night? The Men’s
Club is now offering “The Coffee Club,” a coffee station in the lobby.
Don’t drink coffee? There are tea bags available, too. All we ask is
that you help keep it neat and clean. To support the project, go to
www.bethaaron.org/coffeeclub. For ideas and comments, contact
Mo-b Singer, mensclub@bethaaron.org.

Sisterhood can arrange for bags of candy for smachot at a cost of $1
per bag. Two weeks’ notice is appreciated. To order the bags, please
contact Lisa Breen, 201-966-8958.

Sisterhood condolence cards are available from the office for $8
each or $50 for 10. To order, please contact Judi at the office,
office@bethaaron.org, 201-836-6210.

The following movies are available for rent for a month at a time

by making a donation to the shul. The titles from the Ma’aleh

Film School of Jerusalem are “Newspapers and Flowers,” “Shira,”
“Prague,” and “The Divide.” View trailers at www.maale.co.il/
default.asp?PagelD=74&CatID=1. Thanks to Mordy Ungar, “Follow
Me: The Yoni Netanyahu Story” also is available. To borrow the films,
please contact Sandy Zlotnick, azzlotnick@gmail.com.

Beth Aaron has a Bikur Cholim rotation for visits to patients at Holy
Name Hospital on Shabbat. We are happy to welcome new
volunteers for this rewarding mitzvah. To be added to the list, or for
more information about this program, please contact Diane Fogel,
201-837-0651, bikurcholim@bethaaron.org.

The CD Library is now housed in the Youth Library on the lower
level and is available for browsing and borrowing. The collection
includes shiurim by Rabbi Wein, Rabbi Orlofsky, and others.

WEEKLY SHIURIM

e Daf Yomi: For Daf Yomi shiurim and resources in Teaneck, go to
www.teaneckshuls.org/daf/.

e Daf Yomi shiur: Monday-Thursday evenings, at 9:45 p.m.

® Daf ha-Shavua: Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday nights at 9:05 p.m.
Sunday morning chazara shiur at 7:55 a.m. on the previous week’s
daf. Shiurim will be given by Rabbi Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi Daniel
Goldberg, Rabbi Yair Hindin, and David Schnaidman.

e Tanya shiur by Rabbi Moshe Rosenberg: Tuesday evenings, at
9:00 p.m.

* Rabbi Rothwachs’ Sanhedrin shiur: Wednesdays, at 8:30 p.m.

® Morning Mishna Chabura: Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 7:00 a.m.;
Monday, Thursday: 6:55 a.m.

LOCKERS MAKE LIFE LIGHTER

Tired of carrying siddurim, seforim, shoes, etc., back and forth to
shul? Rent a locker and store it all here. Aren’t you worth it? To
reserve a locker, contact the shul office, office@bethaaron.org.
Contact Isaac Hagler, isaachagler@gmail.com, with any questions.
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BETH AARON YOUTH and JUNIOR HIGH

Groups for Nursery-2nd grade begin Shabbat mornings at 9:30 a.m.
and continue until the end of the davening in the Main Minyan.

Davening for 3rd-5th graders (Jr. Congregation) begins at 9:30 a.m.
At 10:10 a.m., all 3rd-5th graders are invited for parsha, Kiddush,
and games until the end of davening in the Main Minyan.

Those interesting in taking part in “Banim Mitpalelim,” enabling
broader participation of boys between the ages of 7-12 in leading
the conclusion of davening on Shabbat mornings, may sign up using
the online form or by contacting Mark Staum, Menachem Kravetz or
Jason David, directly.

For more information about youth programs, please contact Beth
Aaron Youth Directors Erica and Jason David, 732-618-9473,
youth@bethaaron.org.

NCSY

All high school teens are welcome to join Teaneck NCSY for Latte and
Learn, this Thursday, May 11, at Lazy Bean Cafe, 1404 Queen Anne
Road, from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. Come grab a drink and chill and learn
together with friends and advisors in a relaxed environment.

Next Shabbat, May 13, from 6:30 p.m. to the conclusion of Shabbat,
at the Lebovitz home, 441 West Englewood Avenue, there will be an
Oneg, featuring a Seudah Shlishit and an NCSY-style Havdalah.

For more information about Teaneck NCSY, please contact Rabbi
Reuven Lebovitz, ncsy@bethaaron.org.

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS

CareOne needs volunteers for a minyan. On Friday evening, Mincha
will be at 7:00 p.m. On Shabbat, Shacharit will be at 9:00 a.m.,
Mincha at 7:45 p.m., and Maariv at 8:40 p.m.

The Jewish Community Council of Greater Teaneck (JCCGT) is
currently seeking Board and committee members to fill several key
volunteer positions who have one or more of the following skill sets:
accounting, financial planning, fundraising, and legal. Non-profit
experience is strongly preferred. The JCCGT acts as a clearinghouse
for all participating member synagogues and organizations, as

well as serving as the umbrella organization for the Holocaust
Commemoration and Holocaust Memorial Committees. Please
contact Amy Elfman, amyelfman18@gmail.com, mentioning your
experience and area of interest.

Please note that the Teaneck keylim mikvah is undergoing a
thorough cleaning and maintenance project and will be closed
through the early spring rains. The temporary closure does not
impact the women’s mikvah, which will maintain its full schedule
throughout. In the interim, the following keylim mikvaot are open:
1) Englewood, 240 Broad Street: Weekdays 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.
Access is through the Ahavath Torah building. Please call 201-567-
1443 for further information.

2) Tenafly, 11 Harold Street: Monday to Wednesday until Noon,
Thursday until 10:30 a.m., all day Friday, and Sunday until 10:30 a.m.
Please call 201-871-1152 for further information.

3) Fair Lawn, 19-10 Morlot Avenue: Sundays from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00
p.m. Please call 201-796-5839 for further information.

This Shabbat, May 5-6, Parshat Kedoshim, Bikur Cholim Bergen
County (BCBC) is sponsoring a community-wide Shabbat
recognizing the organization’s work. On Motzaei Shabbat, May 6,

at 9:30 p.m., there will be an evening program at the Kornwasser
home, 393 Edgewood Avenue, with guest speaker Rabbi Ephraim
Simon. Information about BCBC's programs, services, and volunteer
opportunities will be available. For more information about

this event, email info@bikurcholimbergencounty.org. For more
information about BCBC, go to bikurcholimbergencounty.org.

This Shabbat, May 6, at 6:30 p.m., at Congregation Keter Torah, 600
Roemer Avenue, Rabbi Moshe Miller will speak on “Ruth and the
Problem of Chesed.” Following Mincha at 7:30 p.m., his topic will be
“The Rabbi Akiva Syndrome: The Road to Kabbalat ha-Torah.”

This Sunday, May 7, at 9:15 a.m., at Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389
West Englewood Avenue, Rabbanit Shani Taragin will speak on
“Yerushalayim: Who Chooses Whom?” and Yael Leibowitz will speak
on “Jerusalem’s Tapestry of Identities.”

This Sunday, May 7, at 10:30 a.m., at the Rosen home, 991 Richard
Court, there will be an informational meeting about the Lone Soldier
Center in memory of Michael Levin. Light refreshments will be
served. RSVP to daniel.rosen@frisch.org.

This Sunday, May 7, beginning at 11:00 a.m., at the Jewish Chapel,
U.S. Military Academy, West Point, the annual memorial service

for Colonel Mickey Marcus and the heroic American and Canadian
volunteers who gave their lives in Israel’s War of Independence will
take place. There will be a special tribute on the 70th anniversary
of the ship Exodus. For further information, contact Susan Levin,
susanklevin@gmail.com, or Mark Wiesen, srwiesen@aol.com.

This Sunday, May 7, at 7:30 p.m., at the Rosenbaum Yeshiva of North
Jersey, 666 Kinderkamack Road, River Edge, the school will hold its
annual Rabbi Shmuel and Barbara Goldstein Scholarship Reception.
Among the honorees are Beth Aaron members and Early Childhood
educators Valerie Kahn and Pearl Markovic. For more information,

go to rynj.org.

This Sunday, May 7, at 8:00 p.m., at Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389
West Englewood Avenue, Professor Ruth Wisse will speak on “Are
American Jews their Own Worst Enemies?”

This Wednesday, May 10, at 7:00 p.m., at the Frisch School, 120
West Century Road, Paramus, the Jewish Federation of Northern
New Jersey will present its “One Book, One Community” program,
featuring Seth Siegel, author of Let There Be Water. The cost is $18.
A dessert reception will follow. RSVP to www.jfnnj.org/oboc.

On Thursdays, at 9:30 a.m., at Yeshivat Noam, 70 West Century
Road, Paramus, Rabbi Dr. Alex Mondrow offers a free series of
classes covering topics at the intersection of Torah and psychology.
For questions or more information, please email
psp@yeshivatnoam.org.

On Thursdays, May 11 and 18, at 11:45 a.m., at Maayanot, 1650
Palisade Avenue, Rabbi Jay Goldmintz will offer a series on “Praying
with Meaning: Shemoneh Esrei, part |.“ The lectures are open to
both men and women. For more information, contact Pam Ennis at
ennisp@maayanot.org.

On Sunday, May 14, AMIT’s Geula Chapter will offer a “Mother’s Day
Breakfast in Bed.” Orders can be placed at www.amitchildren.org/
mothersday or by emailing genenek@amitchildren.org.

On Sunday, May 14, at 8:00 p.m., at Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389
West Englewood Avenue, there will be a screening of the Israeli film
“The Women’s Balcony,” prior to its general release. Tickets are $7
in advance and $10 at the door. For advance tickets, go to
www.rinat.org/event/israel-film-festival.html.
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On Monday, May 15, at 6:30 p.m., at Factory 220, 220 Passaic Street,
Passaic, the Jewish Educational Center of Elizabeth will celebrate its

76th anniversary. For more information, go to TheJEC.org or contact
908-355-4850, ext. 6217.

On Monday, May 15, at 8:00 p.m., at the Barr home, 868 Greenwood

Road, the Ma’ayanot Book Club will meet to discuss Homegoing by
Yaa Gyasi. The discussion will be led by English Department Chair
Samantha Kur. Both men and women are welcome to attend.

NORPAC MISSION May 17: If you care about Israel and want to
translate that care into action, join dozens of fellow Beth Aaronites
on the NORPAC lobbying mission in DC on Wednesday, May 17.
Buses will leave from Ahavath Torah in Englewood. Register online
at www.norpac.net or contact NORPAC, 201-788-5133; Mollie Fisch,
mkfisch@verizon.net; or Allen Friedman, afrrfr@aol.com.

On Wednesday, May 17, at 7:00 p.m., Congregation Beth Aaron,
950 Queen Anne Road, Nefesh B’Nefesh will hold a program on
aliyah. To RSVP, please go to www.nbn.org.il/bethaaron or contact
alivahtalks@nbn.org.il.

On Sunday, May 21, at 9:00 a.m., at the Horn home, 465 Winthrop
Road, New Jersey NCSY will hold its Annual Bergen County
Scholarship Breakfast. Among those being honored are Beth Aaron
members Esther & Jerald Friedman. For more information, please
go to https://newjersey.ncsy.org/besb/.

On Wednesday, May 24, at 7:00 p.m., at Ben Porat Yosef, 243 Frisch
Court, Paramus, Maayanot will present “Heartbeats 2017: A Night
of Song & Dance.” The proceeds of the program, for women and
girls only, will benefit the IDF Widows & Orphans Organization, the
Judah Marans Memorial Fund, and Avigdor’s Helping Hand. Tickets
are available one week prior to the event or at the door. The cost
for students is $12 in advance or $15 at the door; general tickets
are $15 in advance or $17 at the door. For more information, please
contact Dr. Shoshana Poupko, poupkos@maayanot.org.

Project Ometz supports parents of children with mental illness.
Information about the organization, a project of Congregation Bnai
Yeshurun, can be found at www.projectometz.org.

LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired.
Spring 2017 Semester
Parshanut HaMikra Bereishit: Talmud: Masekhet Kiddushin
Avot ve-Imahot Parashah and Haftarah

Finding Meaning in Prayer Pointers
Megillat Esther & Hilchot Shabbat:
Haggadat Pesach Theory & Practice

For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org.
Rachel Friedman, Dean
Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron
(advertisement)

COMMUNITY LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES

This Sunday, May 7, Yeshiva University’s Kollel Yom Rishon, weekly
free learning for men, and its Midreshet Yom Rishon, weekly free
learning for women, will hold a special joint program on “Jewish
Ethics and Responsibility” in the Schottenstein Center (on West
185th Street, between Audubon and St. Nicholas Avenues). The
program is open to participants of all ages, backgrounds, and
learning levels, with no registration. The first shiur starts at 9:30
a.m. and will feature Rabbi Dr. Kenneth Brander; the second will
begin at 10:30 a.m. and will feature Rabbi Dr. Jacob J. Schacter.
For information or to download mar’ei mekomot, visit www.
kollelyomrishon.org or www.midreshetyomrishon.org or call 212-
960-0041.

Were you koveah time to learn today? Learn what you want, at
the pace you want, when you want! Join for free at Koveah.org, a
project of Yeshiva University Center for the Jewish Future.

Congregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, presents Torah in
the AM on Tuesdays and Thursdays: 9:05 a.m. -- Chavura studying
Sefer Shemot; 9:45 a.m. -- Gemara Berakhot 2a, with Rabbi
Menachem Meier; Tuesdays: 11:00 a.m. -- Rabbi Baum on Tehillim;
Thursdays: 10:45 a.m. -- Rambam Mishneh Torah, Sefer Kedusha,
with Rabbi Menachem Meier.

On Tuesdays, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641
West Englewood Avenue, Rav Meir Goldwicht offers a Parshat
ha-Shavua shiur in Hebrew.

The Amud Yomi shiur meets weeknights at 9:30 p.m. at
Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue. For more
information, please contact Mordechai Ungar, 201-741-3920,
m_ungar@yahoo.com.

LOST AND FOUND

Found:
o Silver bracelet (costume jewelry)

To claim this item, please contact Judi in the office, 201-836-6210.
office@bethaaron.org.

Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC®
Insurance ¢ Employee Benefit Funding
e Estate Conservation Strategies

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000
New York, NY 10020
Tel.: 212-817-3878
Fax: 212-489-2367
lawrence.shafier@prudential.com

MDRT®

0289810-00001-00

(advertisement)

www.bethaaron.org

CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road Teaneck, NJ 07666

Phone: 201-836-6210
office@bethaaron.org

| Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi

Isaac Hagler, President
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